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Welcome 

The very warmest of Greetings for the start of this New 

Year. As always, we will look forward to the things that 

will be welcome yet we realise that not all of us will be 

granted that. Certainly, looking back over 2023, I had 

more than enough reasons to say ‘Goodbye’! That is 

my personal reflection but it is also true on the wider 

scene as we all feel the pain of the never-ending 

challenges faced by Ukraine and the ongoing conflict in 

Gaza.  My Christmas Prayers were very much to claim 

the hope of “Peace on Earth, goodwill to all people”. 

Our January meeting (Thursday, 4th) 

Our special guest will be IAN ASHBEE – “Captain 

Incredible”, who led the Tigers on their journey 

through 4 divisions.  What a story we can expect him to 

share. 

Player of the Season: 

Your November votes are in and have reinforced the 

previous month's votes. Jaden Philogene has made 

more big strides at the top of the leaderboard and a 

lead that could well keep him out front, even during his 

unfortunate injury lay-off. Your November votes went 

chiefly to Jaden, another 95! Tyler Morton picked up a 

commendable 22; the next was Captain Lewie Coyle 

with 9 votes. 

Jaden’s lead for the season is looking very comfortable, 

he has a total of 210 votes. Lewie Coyle & Ozan Tufan 

follow on 69 with Jean Michael Seri on 50 votes. 

IT Drop-in Sessions hosted by KCOM 

The session in the new drop-in format, open to all 

members, took place at the KCOM Learning Zone on 

Monday 18th December. One of our members, Sam 

Saleh, attended and had this to say about his 

experience.  

 

The sessions are to be highly recommended, thank you. 

I really enjoyed the session and the staff were very 

helpful and nothing was too much trouble for them. 

They have helped me with my iPad and mobile phone. 

I would appreciate it if you kindly thank them for the 

time and assistance they have given me, l look very 

much forward to the next session. 

Kind regards, Sam Saleh. 

 

The next session is scheduled for Monday 15th January 

between 10-00 am and 12-00 pm in the Learning Zone 

at the KCOM offices in Carr Lane, Hull. For more 

information click here 

2024 – Big Diary Dates 

Some important Senior Tiger dates should be firmly 

marked on your Calendar and in your Diary.  We 

continue with our Members’ meetings on the first 

Thursday of each month, but can we encourage you to 

‘ring fence’ these two dates - 7th March & 6th June? 

Thursday, 7th March:  Member’s Open Day 

With the kind support of the football club, we can 

provide a full day in the MKM Stadium. Like the event 

we trialled last year, this will be held in the Kingston 

Suite and will begin with morning coffee and a 

programme of activities plus the opportunity to mix 

and mingle with fellow members. Light Lunch will be 

available and then followed by our normal monthly 

members’ meeting with a special guest promised. 

Thursday, 6th June: Memorabilia Day no. 2 

To mark the start of the football club’s 120th 

Anniversary we are delighted that a year-long 

programme of activities will be launched with a second 

Memorabilia Day at the MKM Stadium. This will be a 

day-long event with a host of activities that celebrate 

the history of this great club. Full details will be 

announced but mark it as a ‘not to be missed’ event in 

the diaries and on your calendars. 

A CHRISTMAS TALE 
Tony Conway originally posted an article in our 2021 
Christmas Newsletter detailing the history of games 
played on Christmas Day. To read another version of 
the events from Hull City AFC please click here.  
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The Senior Tigers trip to the National Space Museum 

in Leicester is booked for Thursday, 14th March. 

• Sir Patrick Moore Planetarium 

• Tetrastar Spaceport 

• Rocket Tower 

• Galleries and Exhibitions 

• Collections 

There is so much to see and it promises to be “out of 

this world!” 

 

 

 

PHOTOS  taken at our December Luncheon 

 

 

 

 and a happy Raffle winner! 
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